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Comments: Please do not allow this logging to take place. It will be detrimental to the already damaged

Nooksack river, and I still remember when Mt. Baker highway was closed off for the landslide that was caused by

the extensive logging on Mt. Sumas a few years ago. This is a bad idea. This is beautiful national forest that is

designated so for a reason, and long-term damaging action should not be performed because of the vagaries of

a temporary political situation. It needs to be left to the wild, the huckleberries have already found their best way.

I don't trust the reasons given here: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=58218. 

 

To be clear, I am against this action.


